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March 22, 2023 
 

 
Dream Maker Kids “Picture the Possibilities” - Career Vision Posters 

 
 
Woodland Elementary School’s College and Career Week is March 27 – March 31, 2023.  We are excited 

to offer your child the opportunity to create his/her very own Career Vision Poster! 

Creating a Career Vision Poster is a fun and creative way for students to explore their dreams, aspirations, 

and goals. It is an excellent way to inspire and motivate young minds to think about their future careers 

and visualize what they want to achieve in life. We encourage all parents to take advantage of this 

opportunity by encouraging your child to participate. This activity is not only fun, but also beneficial to 

your child's growth and development. You can also help your child by guiding them through the process 

and asking them questions about what they want to achieve in life. 

To participate, all you need to do is: 

 Assist your child in selecting a career by checking off one of the options on the order form 

 If you do not see your preferred choice of career, write it in, dress your child accordingly, and 

Dream Maker Kids will do the rest by providing your child with the necessary props. 

 Turn in the order form and the $20.00 cash payment by Monday, March 27, 2023. 

This photo session will occur Tuesday, March 28, 2023. We look forward to seeing your child's Career 

Vision Poster and hope that this activity will inspire them to dream big and work hard to achieve their 

goals. If you have any questions, please contact the school counselors, Ms. Miller at 

ciara.miller@henry.k12.ga.us or Mrs. Kelsey at bridget.kelsey@henry.k12.ga.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

Ciara Miller, Pre-K – 3rd Grade School Counselor  

Bridget Kelsey, 4th & 5th Grade School Counselor 

 

 

For further information on this program, please visit DreamMakerKids.com 
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